To

Mr Madhu Kakarala,

Asha for Education

Dear Sir,

              How are you, your family and Asha friends? We kindly inform that our school children have been studying well. We submit the short progress report to you about our school functioning for your kind perusal.

           Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.

Yours truly, 

Alexander

Secretary

`
PONGAL FESTIVEL
                                     How are you? We, our school children are all fine.  Pongal fest-2013 was celebrated by us in a very grand manner.  All school children, teachers, staffs, Ist ward member of Mannavanur village Phanchayat and village people participated in the function.  We started the fest with competitions like Kho-Kho, Ball passing and water filling in the bottle.  In the evening pongal has been prepared by us for our children in front of village people.  Prize winners have been awarded by Mr. Suriyan, Ward member of Manjampatti and also in front of village administrators.  A prize was arranged by our Secretary Mr. J. Alexander.  At night fire camp was arranged for children and they exposed their individual talents and enjoyed a lot on that occasion.
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Tour program


We took all our school children to Aaliyar dam on 6.1.2013. We get permission from Govt.,School – Sampakadu to have a stay 5th night.  On 5.1.2013 children left manjampatti and had a stay in that school at night.  We provided them night dinner.  Next morning our children, teachers and staff members went to Aaliyar dam by van.  They visited the dam and children played with lot of enjoyment in children’s park located near the dam.  Then information about the dam was taught to the children.  Lunch was provided to them, in that again in the evening we took them to Sampakadu and had there stay.  Next morning 7th 2013 we took them safely to Manjampatti.
Government Official visit



Educational officers visited our school on 24.1.2013.  They test our children efficiency in reading and writing.  They were very happy about our children’s efficiency in learning.  Then they discussed with our village people about government school in our village.  They visited the place for constructing a school building.  They promised to start a government school in our village.  Village people informed them that about 15 students are having their higher studies in different school outside our village who studied in our school.  Village people also informed to officer that with the help of Asha for education, our institution is providing a quality education to our children and we are very happy about their team work towards our upliftment in education.
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